
I wanted to supplement my previous written testimony and point out the hypocrisy of organizations like Giffords Law Center. In 
testimony is support of SB 554 to restrict where CHL holders can carry concealed, the Gifford's Law Center's senior council Allison 
Anderman said in public testimony "The idea that a CHL holder will be inadvertently turned into a criminal when they bring a gun into 
a place that has a sign that says 'no guns' is frankly ridiculous. If they truly are law abiding, they will read the posted sign, turn 
around, and lock their gun in their car."  This same Giffords Law Center is in full support of making locking a gun in a car illegal 
through their support of HB 2510.  They will say its for safety, and say its to prevent suicide but the fact is this organization and 
many like it are just flatly anti-gun.  The same Gifford's Law Center has a page on their website that references the supreme court 
ruling in District of Columbia v. Heller as being in favor of "gun safety laws" but they conveniently forget the part of the ruling that 
struck down the portion of the Regulations Act that requires all firearms including rifles and shotguns be kept "unloaded and 
disassembled or bound by a trigger lock".

Thank you,
Colin Rowles


